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Watts Remy

From: Bill Kucha <billkucha@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 6:49 PM
To: Cyndi Karp
Cc: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Re: Support SB 756 OR DEQ Funding award grant under ORS 454.779

 

 
 

Dear Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources,  
  
I strongly support SB 756. Which appropriates moneys to Department of 
Environmental Quality  
to award grant under ORS 454.779 and cover administrative costs 
necessary to implement ORS 454.779. 
The grants & loans for septic systems is critical to have a healthy 
ecosystem & helping land owners.  
  
Thank you  
Bill Kucha 

Depoe Bay, Or 
97341 


